## BUDGET HEARING SEPTEMBER 5, 2017 WRV BOARD ROOM

The White River Valley School Board of Trustees met on September 5, 2017 to hold a hearing for the 2018 budget in the board room. Six (6) members were in attendance: Mr. David Reed, Mr. Joseph Decker, Mr. Andrew Davis, Mr. Jason Davidson, Mr. Roger Shake and Mr. Bruce Porter. Also: Dr. Robert Hacker. Mr. Brock Hostetter was absent.

**ATTENDANCE** 

Mr. Reed opened the hearing for the 2018 budget.

CALL TO ORDER

The 2018 budget will be advertised at 1.9540.

NO QUESTIONS

Mr. Davis made a motion to adjourn. The motion was seconded by

**ADJOURNMENT** 

Mr. Decker. The motion passed 6-0.